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Patricia A. Redmond Wins Prestigious ABA Jean Allard Glass Cutter Award 
  
MIAMI, FL — April 12, 2017 — Stearns Weaver Miller proudly announces that Business 
Restructuring Shareholder Patricia A. (“Trish”) Redmond is the 2017 recipient of the American 
Bar Association Business Law Section’s Jean Allard Glass Cutter Award.  
 
The award is presented annually to an exceptional woman business lawyer who has made 
significant contributions to the profession and the Business Law Section, has achieved 
professional excellence in her field, and has worked to advance opportunities for other women 
in the profession and the Section. 
 
Trish’s practice focuses on insolvency and business restructuring. She has extensive experience 
representing creditors’ committees, secured creditors and debtors in Chapter 11 cases. Trish is 
recognized by Chambers USA, Best Lawyers in America and Florida Super Lawyers and is a 
frequent presenter, both locally and nationally, on topics related to bankruptcy law. She is also 
a past President of the American Bankruptcy Institute and past Chair of the ABA’s Business 
Bankruptcy Committee. 
 
Contact Patricia Redmond | 305-789-3553| predmond@stearnsweaver.com  
 
About Stearns Weaver Miller 

Stearns Weaver Miller is a full service law firm with offices in Miami, Fort Lauderdale, Tampa, 
and Tallahassee, Florida.  
 
We offer multidisciplinary solutions with a concentration on Business Restructuring, Corporate 
& Securities, Labor & Employment, Land Development, Zoning & Environmental, Litigation & 
Dispute Resolution, Real Estate, and Tax. For more information, visit stearnsweaver.com.  
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